Highfield Primary School



Newsletter

18th July 2025

As another year comes to an end and we must wish Goodbye & Good Luck to those who are leaving Highfield. Firstly, the Year 6 pupils who have had a fantastic year. The year started with a very enjoyable PGL trip, followed by lots of hard work in preparation for their SATs; all the children did their very best and achieved well. Finally, they topped the year off with a fantastic performance which demonstrated how ready they are for secondary school. We wish them all well at their new schools in September.

We must also wish a sad Goodbye to Mrs Lambie and Miss Rickwood who are both retiring and to Mrs Hutton who has relocated out of the area. We thank them for all of their hard work and wish them all the very best for the future.

This week our Year 3,4 and 5 children presented their end of year show to parents, it was very well received by all who saw it.

District Sports

On 2nd July our children took part in District Sports at the Hillingdon Athletics Stadium. The children were a credit to themselves, their families and the school. The children who reached the finals and won medals are:

Y5 Grace - 70m Sprint Gold.

Y6 Elizabeth - 80m Sprint Bronze.

Y6 Tomiwa - 80m Sprint Bronze.

Y4 Cleo Tennis Ball Throw Bronze.

Y3 Rohan Standing Long Jump Bronze.

Well done to all who took part and thank you to the staff led by Mr Irons who supported on the day.

Attendance

As we all know good attendance supports pupil progress and wellbeing. At Highfield we celebrate with Attendance Awards.

This half term's 100% Attendance Award winners are:

Rajyavardhan - Lions

Jamie - Tarantulas

Sarah - Tarantulas

Rishav - Humbolt

Navisha -Tarantulas

These will receive a £10 gift card

A polite reminder to parents: we are unable to authorise holiday during term time. Parents who choose to take their children out of school during this time may be subject to a fine as set out in the school policy.

Holiday Dates for 2025/2026 can be found on the website as can key events for next year.

Parent Consultation Meetings

Thank you to the parents who have completed the on line survey. We will share the outcome with you in September.

School Reports

Thank you to parents who completed the survey regarding the school reports and overwhelmingly provided positive feedback. Please do remember that should you wish to discuss reports or your child at any point during the school year please contact the office so a mutually convenient appointment can be made for you with the class teacher.

Key Dates for Autumn Term

3 rd September	Term starts for all children
4 th September	2:45 Year 6 Meet the Teacher
	3:15 Books & uniform sale
5 th September	2:45 Year 5 Meet the Teacher
8 th -19 th	Year 6 swimming
September	
8 th September	2:45 Year 4 Meet the Teacher
	Clubs start
9 th September	2:45 Year 3 Meet the Teacher
10 th September	2:45 Year 2 Meet the Teacher
11 th September	2:45 Year 1 Meet the Teacher
12 th September	Home Learning starts
19 th September	Jeans for Genes Day
22 nd September	Year 5 Swimming
– 3 rd October	
26 th September	McMillan Coffee Morning
29 th September -	Year 6 PGL Week
3 rd October	
21st October	Reception – Year Flu Vaccinations
23 rd October	End of Half Term Disco
27 th - 31 st	Half Term
October	
7 th November	Individual & Sibling Photographs
11 th November	Parent `Book Look`
12 th & 13 th	Parent Consultations – details to
November	follow

On behalf of all the staff I wish to thank you all for your continued support of Highfield. We wish you all a happy and enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 3rd September when the Autumn term starts.

Ms L Corrigan Headteacher